
Winfield First Church of the Nazarene	

July 20, 2022 

 

Church Board Secretary Annual Report: 

The post pandemic era: 2021-2022 fiscal year. 

We had 10 elected board members plus 3 (due to office held) for a 13-member board. 

11 meetings were held this year. 

• As a church board we read through Thom Rainer's book The Post-Quarantine 
Church and discussed how we can best navigate church in a post-pandemic 
world. 

• We also voted to continue our support for the Nazarene Rest and Retreat Center 
in Dexter as well acquire new property at 214 W. 9th to support the ongoing 
clothing ministry of The Love Store. 

• We offered Pastor Billy six weeks of paternity leave 

I would encourage the local church congregation to feel free to visit with me about any 
concerns, or questions they may have. 

I appreciate the opportunity to serve in this capacity. 

 

         Respectfully submitted, 

         Steve Tackett 

 

 


